June 20, 2014

Cascade Orthopedic Supply
Attn: Brad Mattear, CFo
2638 Aztec Drive

Chico, CA 95928

Re: Utilization of L2755
Dear Mr. Mattear:

I am writing on behalf of the American Orthotic & Prosthetic Association (AOPA) Coding
and Reimbursement Committee (CRC) regarding your recent request for coding
assistance relative to proper utilization of HCPCS code L2755- Addition to lower
extremity orthosis, high strength, lightweight material, all hybrid lamination/prepreg
composite, per segment for custom fabricated orthosis only.

The AOPA Coding and Reimbursement has reviewed the question of utilization of this
code in the past and it is the opinion of the committee that the number of units of L2755
reported on a claim form should be congruent with the number of anatomical segments
that meet the material requirements for L2755. For example, a traditional custom
fabricated AFO (L1960), that was fully laminated would be properly reported as 2 units
of L2755, one for the calf section and one for the footplate

If I can be of any further assistance, please contact me at (571) 431-0811 or
jmcternan@aopanet.org.

Sincerely,

Al

oe McTernan
Director of Coding & Reimbursement Services, Education and Programming

Cc: AOPA Coding Committee



